
GeoJe's            October 2019 Newsletter 

Hello Homeowners 

Cooler weather is finally here, and the Tigers are winning!!  We hope that everyone is doing 
well.  It’s time to have a party. 

Block Party -   Our 2nd Annual block party is scheduled for Sunday October 20th from 4 to 6 
pm.  We invite everyone to come out, bring your lawn chairs and have a good time.  The 
location is at the cul-de-sac circle at the end of Chivre just off Bayonne.  We will have hot dogs 
with all the fixings, chips, cookies and drinks.  Chris Miller, one of our neighbors will again 
perform a magic show.   

Dues for 2019 are due:  We have received dues from 48 of our 138 homeowners this year.  
Dues of $50 for 2019 can be paid by contacting  Bren Truett at 324-2947. 

Recycle/Garbage/Trash Pickup: Recently EBR changed the pickup date for recycle materials 
in our subdivision from Friday to Saturday to improve their service.  In fact, everything 
(garbage, recycle, leaf bags/small piles of twigs and larger tree limbs/woody debris) are to be 
picked up every Saturday.  If any appliances are at the curb on Saturday when the garbage 
truck comes through, the driver will radio for the appliance truck to come and pick these up as 
well.  Garbage will continue to be picked up on Wednesdays as is done now.  If any of these 
services are not provided, please call 311 to report the missed pickup. 

Annual Meeting:  Our annual Subdivision Association meeting is held each year in January  
at the Greenwell Springs Library.    We elect Board Members for the year at that meeting.  If 
you are interested in being on our Board, please contact one of our Board Members below. 

Jim Callender,  President  

PRESIDENT: Jim Callender  | cell:  620-4963  |  E-mail:  callender.jim@gmail.com 

VICE PRESIDENT: Mike Truett | phone: | cell:  405-8039 | E-mail:  mike.truett@gmail.com 

SECRETARY:  Jeanne Hanegan | phone: 261-8139 | cell: 933-6855 | E-mail: 

thanegan@bellsouth.net 

TREASURER: Bren Truett | phone:  | cell: 324-2947 | E-mail:  bren.truett@gmail.com 

BOARD MEMBERS: 

Gail Devall  | cell:  202-2701 | E-mail:  gtdevall@cox.net 

Mathew Eastman | cell: 572-0624 | E-mail:  matt@meastman.org 


